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Doug Noble

From: Louis A. Feudi [lfeudi@ustech-lab.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2004 8:57 AM
To: 'Doug Noble'
Cc: 'Gary Naden'
Subject: RE: FCC ID: L2V2100-0149

Doug,

Gary Naden, of Axonn L.L.C, has confirmed that the following statement will 
be placed in a visible location within the G-SENS STU 
operating/installation instructions:

"NOTICE: This equipment complies with the FCC RF Exposure Limits. A minimum 
of 20 centimeters (8 inches) separation between the device and the user and 
all other persons should be maintained." I hope this is acceptable.

 Please contact me if you require further written confirmation.

Lou

Louis A. Feudi
Sales and Operations Manager
U.S. Technologies
3505 Francis Circle
Alpharetta, GA 30004
Phone (770) 740-0717
Fax (770) 740-1508
Lfeudi@ustech-lab.com


